
CHPC Preschool Tuition  
 
 
 
 
 
There are 9 equal tuition payments throughout the school year.  We collect tuition a month in advance, except for 
the first payment which was due 2 months in advance. We do this to verify that all enrolled students will still be 
attending in the fall.  
 
Tuition schedule: 
Payment 1 - due July 1 
Payment 2 - due September 1 
Payment 3 - due October 1 
Payment 4 - due November 1 
Payment 5 - due December 1 
Payment 6 - due January 1 
Payment 7 - due February 1 
Payment 8 - due March 1 
Payment 9 - due April 1 
 
 
 
How can payments be made: 
Cash & Checks are accepted at the Preschool office during school hours.  Checks should be made out to CHPC 
Preschool with your child's name on the memo line.  If you are paying cash, you will be given a receipt for your 
records. Payment can be placed in the black mailbox located on the wall next to the Preschool Director’s door or if 
it is after school hours, the drop box outside of the church office on 23rd street. (If you use the drop box, 
please send an email to dtarnoci@thechpc.com to make sure it is picked up.) 
 
Credit/debit card payments can be made through credit, checking or a savings account using one of the online 
options via our website: https://www.chpcpreschool.org/payment 
 
We incur a 2% processing fee for online payments and will appreciate your help covering the cost by adding it to 
your payment.  The preschool paid over $1500 in banking fees last year because families did not include the 
processing fee. Every bit does add up, so please help us out when necessary.    
 
Recurring payments are also an option to set up through the website or app.  (See directions attached for 
downloading and setting up the app. Our Invite Code for the app is AHX6W4.) 
  
Electronic payments are processed for us by the Presbyterian Foundation using a platform maintained by 
Vanco Payment Solutions which meet Payment Card Industry data security standards for handling, storage, and 
transmitting credit card information. A receipt for each payment will be emailed to you by Vanco.  In January, 
the Foundation will provide a summary of payments for the year. 
 
If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to reach out.  We are looking forward to having a wonderful 
2024-2025 school year! 

Tuition amounts: 
First Steps - $125 
Betweeners - $125 
Next Steps 3s - $145 
Connectors 3 & 4s - $145 
Great Steps 3/4s - $170 
Big Steps 4s - $170 
Future Steps 4/5s - $190 
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